
 

 
 
 
 
 

April 27, 2022 
 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chair/Chairwoman/Chairman  
Committee on Appropriations,  
U.S. House of Representatives  
Washington, DC 20515  
 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member 
Committee on Appropriations, 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515 

 
Dear Chair Rosa DeLauro and Ranking Member Kay Granger: 
 
I am requesting funding for San Fernando Gardens – Adapting To Climate Change in fiscal year 2023. 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is HACLA - Housing Authority of Los Angeles County, located 
at 2600 Wilshire Blvd. Los Angeles, CA 90057. 
 
The funding would be used for upgrade the site with 448 energy efficient air condition units to adapt the 
site to mitigate climate change’s impact and provide relief for our 1,586 residents. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
TONY CÁRDENAS 
Member of Congress 


